Advent is Almost Here

Sign up in the Commons to bring the Advent candles into the worship space at the beginning of our
Advent Masses.

More than one person can bring in one candle.
They are rather large this year so if a small child wants to carry it, a larger person should help.

Join us in decorating for advent on Monday, November 25, beginning at 6:30 in the evening.



